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This week we’ve had Mrs S here spending
time with the children and staff for the last
time this year,  she has been so supportive

and helpful to us all and, thankyou Mrs S for
all that you’ve done for us!

A special shoutout to Mrs Mitton, Happy
Birthday for Monday! 

Last Friday, the students started to learn
how to play Bocci with Mr Cutler for sport,
the students enjoyed learning something

different for Sport! 

The 2-6 excursion to Borambola is next
week and so is the K-1 excursion to Lake

Cowal! A reminder to all students and staff
attending to enjoy your time away and have

fun!! I’m looking forward to hearing all
about it

 A reminder to parents that Kindergarten
orientation starts next week and also notes
have been handed out regarding Intensive

Swimming in Week 8, if these could be
handed in to the office at your earliest

convenience!
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SCHOOL CAPTAINS 
REPORT

​

Next week is camp!!! The
2-6 class are travelling to

Borambola sport and
recreation centre for a 3
day excursion. We have
fun activities planned
and everyone is super
excited. The little ones

also have an excursion to
Lake Cowal! I am sure

they are excited as well.
Good news, Nic’s baby
longneck turtle Freddy

has a new home! An old
fish tank was brought in,

filled with water and then
Freddy was placed

inside. Plant decorations
are on the way and we
are all excited to see

Freddy settling into his
new home.
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This week in English the K-1 Students are
learning about pollution and how authors
present their opinions. We are currently

reading a book called “The Mess We Made”
by Michelle Lord

In Maths this week we
have been learning
about Fractions and

Sharing

Here we are discussing with
Mrs Mitton the packaging that

might be in a lunchbox and
what happens if it doesn’t go in

the bin. 
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Cooking brownies-
from Emily and

Alice

On Friday, during English, Alice
and I got to bake brownies. The

ingredients were the brownie
packet mix, 2 eggs and 80g of

butter. The tools we used were
a 20cm square pan and a

mixing spoon. We had lots of
fun finding all the ingredients

but we think the best part was
licking the spoons! We then ate

the brownies at recess, they
were really yummy.

learning Mass - grams and kg’s with Mrs Mitton 
We had to

make a
modelling clay
ball exactly 5g

and 10g and
then find

something that
was 100g
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Sports report from Matilda Cooper

Last Friday, October 26th- Indi, Nic, April,
Olivia, a few students from Quandi and myself

had a great day at touch footy. We scored 2 tries
and successfully won our second game.

Although we didn’t win any other games, we
still did exceptional!
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Last Friday was a quiet day at school as we had
students attending the Touch football in Boorowa,
so with the students we had, we decided to spend
some time with the Caragabal preschoolers. We

enjoyed some homemade ice cream that the
preschoolers had made, and then we decided to

head outside for some play time! 
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Book your children in to
before and after school care

at Caragabal PS theircare
Breakfast/afternoon tea

provided & lot’s of fun
activities! 
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